

January 9, 2024

Dear Property Owner,

As part of our ongoing efforts to ensure safety and accessibility during winter weather conditions, Public Works is reaching out to private property owners within our community.

With the impending snow season upon us, we recognize the importance of prompt and efficient snow removal to maintain accessibility on private properties. To assist you in the endeavor, we would like to provide a list of private contractors who have expressed their willingness to help property owners in the past with clearing private roads, driveways, accesses to propane tanks, etc.

Although the County cannot endorse any one specific contractor over another, these contractors do offer a range of services tailored to meet your specific needs, from routine snow plowing, to clearing downed trees, or a variety of other winter maintenance issues. Engaging these contractors can help ensure that your property remains safely accessible during inclement weather, minimizing potential risks.

Attached to this letter, you will find a list of contractors along with their contact details. We encourage you to reach out to them directly to discuss your snow removal needs, negotiate terms, and establish an agreement that aligns with your specific needs.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. Your proactive approach to snow removal contributes significantly to maintaining a safe and functional community during winter months.

Warm Regards,

Madera County Public Works Team (559) 675-7811



<b>Company</b>	<u>Contact</u>	<u>Number</u>
Northwest Electric	Eric	(559) 658-1581
H&H Works	Keith Horton	(559) 676-3787
Christian Dozer	<b>Brad Christian</b>	(559) 907-6584
Arbor Works		(559) 641-2434